
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 11 2009 
 
Just a few notes: 
 

The Mt. Juliet show has been rescheduled for May, 17.  We had a club meeting 
scheduled for that date, but will have the meeting at the show instead.  Hope to see you at 
the Mt. Juliet Wilson Bank on the 17th. 

We have been asked by Southern Manor Assisted living to once again come to 
their facility and offer rides to the residents there.  We have done this for the last few 
years, and the residents look forward to us coming.  We will meet there on Thursday, 
May 14th at 12:00 and eat lunch before giving them rides.  We must know how many will 
be there so they can provide lunch for us.  Please let Valerie or me know by Wednesday 
if you are coming.  Our  phone number is 444-7315.  The address of Southern Manor is 
900 Coles Ferry Pike in Lebanon. 

Just a reminder about our National Show June 11,12,13.  The registration deadline 
is approaching.  If you are entering a car, you need to contact Betty Weignat at 896-7906.  
We encourage you to register for the Thursday Night Meet & Greet, the Firday Night 
Dinner, and the Saturday Banquet, even if you don’t enter a car.  Remember that we will 
need workers all that week.  If you would like to purchase an ad in the program for the 
National Show you need to let Dave Weigant know as soon as possible.  He is putting 
together the layout for the program, and must complete it in the next couple of weeks.  
Many thanks to the club members who have purchased an ad already.  Remember, if you 
help out during the show, you get a free polo shirt.  If you haven’t already done so, please 
let us know your size. 

Please put on your calendar the Granville Heritage Day Car Show on May 23rd in 
Granville, TN.   

The tour to Jack Daniels Distillery in Lynchburg, TN will be on June 6th.  The 
cost of the dinner is $15.00 per person, and payment must be to Ann Jones by May 23rd.  
The menu will be like it was in previous years, not like last year!  Please send your 
payment to Ann Jones at 156 Sunset Dr. Mt. Juliet, TN 37122.  If you have questions call 
Ann Jones at 758-5427.  Remember she must have your payment by May, 23rd. 

Our next club meeting will June 14th.  That is the day after the National Show is 
complete.  We will meet that day and have a clean up session.   
 
Thank you, 
Glenn 


